
Gary Smith 

My wife and I have been in Thurlaston for only two years but have lived in and around the local area 

for many years, in Bilton and Dunchurch.  I have two daughters who also live locally and we have 

recently become Grandparents for the first time. 

I started my career at GEC in Rugby working first at the Turbines site on Newbold Road and later at the 

Mill Road Machines site.  I left there around 25 years ago and now work in the Aerospace industry for 

a business that maintain fuel control systems installed on jet engines, having responsibility for 

Worldwide Business Development, Contracts and Programmes and have been fortunate to travel to 

many areas of the World and still enjoy this despite the recent Covid limitations. I believe that my work 

background and knowledge will allow me to contribute fully to the Thurlaston Parish Council. 

 


